
 

             Quandialla Public School 
              “Together we provide opportunities to succeed” 

       NEWSLETTER 
Third Street 

QUANDIALLA  NSW  2721 

T     0263 471 207 

F     0263 471 248 

E     quandialla-c.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

                                                                                    Tuesday, 7
th

 November, 2017   
 
                                                 ISSUE 34 TERM 4 WEEK 5 
____________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

 
w w w . q u a n d i a l l a - c . s c h o o l @ d e t . n s w . e d u . a u  

 
Page 1 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Principal’s Report 

 

Next Tuesday Musica Viva will be coming to 

Quandialla Memorial Hall at 10am. Parents and 

younger siblings are welcomed to come along 

and enjoy the show. Thanks to Mrs Harvey for 

organising Musica Viva for us. 

 

Parents and community members that have 

helped out during 2017 are invited to come along 

to a Thank You morning tea on Thursday 16th 

November at 11am. We will hold our last 

assembly for the year at 10:30am followed by the 

morning tea.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The students will sing the song they learnt for 
Music Count Us In, as well as presenting some 
other things we’ve been doing at school.  
 
Today we welcomed a new teacher to our school, 
Mrs Stokes. Mrs Stokes has had a lovely day with 
3,4,5,6 and I’m sure we will see her back at our 
school again soon. 
 
On Monday 20th November we will travel to 
Bribbaree to attend a Beach to Bush presentation 
run by NSW Surf Life Saving. The presentation 
teaches the children about safety at the beach. 
 
Calling for volunteers to help with book covering. 
During the year we have purchased a lot of 
wonderful new resources for the classroom and 
the library but now we need these covered to 
protect them. 
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 If you are able to volunteer some time to cover 
some of these books please get in touch with Mrs 
Gault. 
 
Presentation Day will be held on Tuesday 12th 
December at 9:30am at the Quandialla Memorial 
Hall. Following our presentation ceremony and 
Christmas concert we will have a morning tea 
back at the school for parents and community 
members. 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Kate Johnson 

Principal – Quandialla Public School 

 

_________________ 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Bubble Making  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Count us in to Music 2017 

Quandialla Public School students performed the song titled ‘Shine Together’ on Thursday, 2nd 

November, as part of Count us in to Music. 

 
 

 

 

 

Adelaide enjoyed making bubbles in a recent class activity. 

 

__________________________________ 
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SCHOOL INFORMATION 

 

Canteen operates each Wednesday. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

CANTEEN ROSTER – TERM 4 -  2017 

11th Oct Anne Dixon  

18th Oct Catia Nowlan 

 

 

25th Oct Tracey Penfold  

1st Nov Sarah Ryan  

8th Nov Anne Dixon  

15th Nov Catia Nowlan  

22nd Nov Margaret Priestley  

29th Nov Sarah Ryan  

6th Dec Tracey Penfold  

13th Dec Margaret Priestley 

BELL TIMES 

9.00 am – 11.00 am Morning session  

11.00 am – 11.25 am RECESS  

11.25 am – 1.00 pm Mid session  

1.00 pm – 1.50 pm K – 6 LUNCH  

1.50 pm – 3.10 pm Afternoon session  

3.10 pm SCHOOL FINISHES  

 

DIARY DATES – TERM 4 - 2017 

WEEK 5 

Tuesday, Nov. 7th Kindergarten Orientation 
 
Wednesday, Nov. 8th CANTEEN 
Thursday, Nov. 9th Kate at Network Meeting - 
 Condobolin 

WEEK 6 

Tuesday, Nov. 14th Kindergarten Orientation. 
 
 Musica Viva Concert at the 

Quandialla Hall - 10.00 am 
 
Wednesday, Nov. 15th CANTEEN 
 
Thursday, Nov. 16th Last Assembly for 2017 - 
 2.30 p.m. 

WEEK 7 

Monday, Nov. 20th 'Beach to Bush' Presentation 
 at Bribbaree Public School 
 
Tuesday, Nov. 21st Kindergarten Orientation 
 
Wednesday, Nov. 22nd CANTEEN 

WEEK 8 

Monday, Nov. 27th School Swimming Scheme 
Tuesday, Nov. 28th Kindergarten Orientation 
 Parent Meeting - 9.15 am 
 
Wednesday, Nov. 29th LMBR Financial Planning 
 West Wyalong  
 Kate & Narelle attending. 
 
Wednesday, Nov. 29th CANTEEN 

WEEK 9 

Monday, Dec. 4th School Swimming Scheme 
Wednesday, Dec. 6th CANTEEN 

WEEK 10 

Monday, Dec. 11th School Swimming Scheme 
 

Tuesday, Dec. 12th Presentation Day 

 9.30 am - Quandialla Hall 
Wednesday, Dec. 13th Golf Day - Grenfell 
Friday, Dec. 15th Last day of school for students. 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

COMMUNITY HEALTH 
 

Drop in clinic – 9.00 am to 10.30 am or by 
appointment.  All other services as usual. 

 

Phone:  6347 1200 
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QUANDIALLA SWIMMING POOL  

SWIMMING SEASON 2017/2018  

 

The Quandialla Pool will open on Saturday 4th November. 

 Opening hours for the season are:  

Mon-Fri 3:00 PM- 6:30 PM (earlier close, Wednesday and Friday nights for Swimming Club) 

Saturday/Sunday 10:00 AM – 7:30 PM 

 Pool entry Fees are:  

Single season ticket - $80 

Family season ticket - $200 (dependent children only) 

 Single swimmer entry - $3.50 

Concession swimmer - $2.50  

 Children under 5 enter free 

  

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Stephanie Alexander Kitchen 
Garden 

Cooking Lessons 
 

Years 3 – 6 enjoyed making a spinach 

and feta pie in their lessons last 

Friday. 
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Macey’s Pink Day 
E’s  
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News from  
The Henry Lawson High School 

– Grenfell 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 And the results are in ... 

Congratulations to our 2017 Archibull team! Our 

team has made it to the finals in the animation 

and blog sections and Josh Carpenter has been 

selected as a finalist in the careers in agriculture 

section. Well done to all involved! 

Unfortunately Gen-Eric just missed out on making 

the finals in the artwork section.  

A team representing our school will now travel to 

Sydney at a later date for the finals. 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Boys’ cricket 

Our Years 7-9 boys’ cricket team travelled to 

Cowra on Monday to play in a Super 8s carnival. 

Mr McKnight reported that the boys had a great 

day of cricket and the day was a lot of fun. The 

team will travel to Blayney next week to play their 

next game 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 

Information supplied by 
 

The Henry Lawson High School – 
Grenfell. 

 

CAN YOU HELP? 
 

Covering  
School Library Books 

 
 

We would love some help in covering books for 
our school library. 

 
Please contact the front office (6347 1207) 

 if you able to spare an hour or two 
 in covering library books. 

 
Any help would be greatly appreciated. 

 

 

 
Date to Remember ……. 

 

Presentation Day 
2017 

 

Tuesday, 
 12th December, 2017 

commencing at 9.30 am 
at the 

Quandialla Memorial Hall. 
 

Please mark this special date on your 
calendar. 

 

 


